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Mai Vang

From: Greg Sofie <gregs@atlasstaffinginc.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 4:40 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: File VB2408

 
 
Good evening, 
 
I will aƩend a hearing on May 7th to ask that our vacant building fee be waived.     I wanted to write as well.  Before I 
begin, we just paid the fee for 2022.   
 
The City of St. Paul was aware of the work we were doing and they were helpful.  We were given unƟl the end of the 
year to finish our project.  We did finish on Ɵme but it was in mid-December.  I did make numerous aƩempts to get the 
inspectors over for the final inspecƟon so we could get our cerƟficate of occupancy.  Evidently, I was calling when people 
were busy and were out on PTO.    We did meet the deadline but understandably, the City couldn’t just drop everything 
and come over and do the inspecƟon.  I can elaborate when we teleconference. 
 
I  want to say how we greatly improved the look of downtown St. Paul.  Please see my pictures (Before and aŌer).  I 
hope the City will recognize the improvement and will have some leniency on this maƩer. 
 
Thank you and have a good weekend. 
 
 
Greg Sofie 
President 
Atlas Staffing, Inc.  
189 East 7th Place 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
Direct: (651) 602-6329 
Office: (651) 222-5894 
gregs@atlasstaffinginc.com 
www.atlasstaffinginc.com 

 

 
This E-mail (and any attachments) may contain information that is confidential and/or protected by law. Any review, 
use, distribution or disclosure to anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply mail and delete all copies of this 
message. 
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